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March 5, 2025 

Dear Community/Business Leader: 

The SMC Scholarship and Awards Luncheon is being held on Wednesday, May 7, 2025, at the 
Summerville Country Club Pavilion, starting at 12:30 p.m. We would like to give you an opportunity to 
be a part of this exciting and gratifying event. There are two sponsorship opportunities available that 
will ensure that your business receives recognition while impacting our community: 

Gold Sponsor:  $300 

• Admission for 8 guests. 

• Recognition in our Luncheon Program and during the ceremony. 

• Recognition and/or Business link on Summerville Mayor’s Committee webpage and 
Facebook page.  

• Sponsor may provide Committee banner to display at luncheon. 

Silver Sponsor: $150 

• Admission for two individuals.  

• Recognition in our Luncheon Program. 

• Recognition and/or Business link on Summerville Mayor’s Committee webpage and 
Facebook page. 

You are invited to be a part of this special day. If you have any questions, please contact one of the 
Summerville Mayor’s Committee officers: 

• Chairperson:  Hunter Jackson, email: hunterjacksonrotary@gmail.com 

• Treasurer:  Quince Cody, email: qcody56@gmail.com  or qcodysmc@gmail.com  

• Scholarship/Awards Coordinator: sandytownsend@bellsouth.net  
 

Payment can be made at our website, www.summervillemayorscommittee.com  

 

Or by mail:          
Summerville Mayor’s Committee 
P.O. Box 231 
Summerville, SC  29484-0231     Sponsorships Due by April 30, 2025 
 
Making a difference together, 
 
 
 
Hunter Jackson, Chairperson 
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